
Greetings from Pemberville! 
 
2025 marks the 80th Free Fair here in Pemberville, Ohio. Our four day fair is one 
of the last remaining “free fairs” in the great State of Ohio. This family-oriented fair  
features all kinds of exhibits and events associated with a traditional fair. The neat thing 
about this tradition is there is NO GATE OR ADMISSION FEE! 
 
One of the fan favorites each year is our “Grand Parade” held annually on Saturday at 
1:00 pm. This summer spectacular, happening on August 23rd, features some of the 
best marching bands, twirlers, floats, antique vehicles, clowns, Shrine units, fire  
departments and more. The parade normally lasts about 1 1/2 hours with an estimated 
attendance well over 10,000 spectators. 
 
This year, we are extending an invitation to YOU, hoping your mascot might consider 
joining us for this year’s Parade of Mascots! That’s right, we want your business/
organization represented in our 2025 Grand Parade. We would be delighted to host 25 
mascots in this year’s parade commemorating 2025. Mascots are invited to walk the 
sidelines, be transported by a support vehicle or be featured on a float (prize money 
awarded).  Please find an attached entry form. 
 
Additional information may be obtained by visiting pemberville.freefair.org or by calling 
Parade Chair Todd Sheets at 419-287-4305. We thank you for your consideration and 
hope to see your mascot in our parade. 
 
Anything we can do to make this request a reality, please don’t hesitate to reach out to 
us. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Todd Sheets, Grand Parade Chair 
Pemberville Free Fair 


